
 

 

October 2024 

Notice of Discontinuation of Cashing 

Foreign Currency Travelers Checks 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Thank you very much for banking with SMBC Trust Bank.   

Please be advised that we will cease accepting requests to cash foreign currency travelers 

checks* effective Monday, December 30, 2024. 

*All the foreign currency (non-Japanese yen) denominated travelers checks, regardless of 

type or issuer. 

*We will continue to accept and cash Japanese yen denominated travelers checks. 

We apologize to you for any inconvenience that the discontinuation of the said service may 

cause. We thank you for your understanding and appreciate your continued patronage. 

 

 

SMBC Trust Bank Ltd. 


